
Dear all 
  
This week our oldest pupils have enjoyed time 
at their new High School and have all returned 
to school excited and ready to start the next 
step on their journey- well done Year 6! 
 
On Thursday all pupils moved to their new class 
and teacher for the morning. This can be a   
difficult time for children but everyone seemed 
to have enjoyed their time and to be looking 
forward to starting in their new class in      
September.  
 
Tonight our Year 2 children are staying in 
school overnight having spent the day taking 
part in Forest school activities- a big thank you 
to all of the staff that have given up their free 
time to make this event possible. 
 
Have lovely weekend 
  
Mrs Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

June 

July 

10th  & 11th—Year 6 Production  

12th—Year 6 Leavers Visit to Quasar 

12th —Year 1 Sainsbury Centre 

16th—School Fete 

19th—Last day of Term  

September 

4th—Children return to school 

October 

1th—School Photos – Individuals 

16th— from 3.30pm—5.00pm          
 Family Group Photos 

25th—Half Term 

November 

4th—Children return to school 

 

 

 

Tel: 01603 782520 
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St John’s Community Primary 
School and Nursery 

Class Attendance 

1st—5th July 2024 

 

Reception 75.76% 

Year 1 73.53% 

Year 2 93.75% 

Year 3 96.43% 

Year 4 82.86% 

Year 5 93.55% 

Year 6 93.55% 

 

Date Bader Cavell Nelson Sewell 

07.06.24 199 198 167 152 

14.06.24 144 158 144 146 

21.06.24 242 207 185 166 

28.06.24 120 198 42 23 

03.07.24 139 124 217 158 



Tuesday 25th June and 16th July Tuesday 18th June 

Tuesday 11th June Thursday 11th July Friday 5th July 




